
 

 
 

 
 
SELF-EMPLOYMENT INCOME SUPPORT-SCHEME  
 
 

 
On 26 March 2020, the government announced the 
introduction of the Self-employment Income Support 
Scheme (SEISS).  This scheme is to provide financial 
help to self-employed individuals, including members 
of a partnership, who have lost income due to Covid-
19. 
 
This is welcome news for the self-employed and the 
key details released so far are as follows: 
 
How much will you get? 
You can claim a grant of 80% of your average trading 
profits over the last 3 years, up to a maximum of 
£2,500 per month for the next 3 months (1 March 
2020 until 31 May 2020). The government pledges 
that the scheme may be extended if needed. 
 
Eligibility Criteria  
1. Your self-employment trading profits must be 

less than £50,000 and, more than 50% of your 
total income must come from self-employment. 
This is determined by at least one of the 
following conditions being met:  

 
• Trading profits in the tax year ended 5 April 

2019 of less than £50,000 and these profits 
are more than 50% of your total taxable 
income; or 

• Your average annual trading profit for the 
last 3 tax years up to the year ended 5 April 
2019 is less than £50,000 and must be more 
than 50% of your average taxable income 
over the same period. 

 
2. You must have submitted your Tax Return for 

the year ended 5 April 2019 which was due for 
filing by 31 January 2020. 

 
3. You must have traded during the 2019/20 tax 

year. 
 

 

 
4. You must be trading at the time of making the 

application or would be except for COVID-19. 
 
5. You intend on continuing to trade in the next tax 

year (2020/21). 
 
6. You have lost self-employment or partnership 

trading profits as a result of COVID-19. 
 
How to Apply 
HMRC will use the information from your submitted 
2018/19 Tax Return to identify if you are eligible for 
the scheme. If you are eligible, HMRC will contact 
you and invite you to apply online. 
 
How and When You Will Receive the Grant 
Once your application is processed by HMRC they 
will inform you how much you will get.  The grant will 
be paid directly into your bank in one lump sum. 
Payment is expected in early June 2020. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have 
any queries in respect of the above or indeed, any of 
the other Business Support measures put in place by 
HM Government. In the meantime, we have also 
compiled a summary of frequently asked questions 
(FAQ’s). 
 

CONTACT US 
If you have any queries or need any advice, please 
do not hesitate to contact us on: 

Liverpool 
Tel: 0151 703 1080 
Email: mail@moorenw.co.uk 

Manchester 
Tel: 0161 832 4281 
Email: info@moorenw.co.uk 
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